

June 1, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes, and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of FIFTEEN THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$15,000) now standing to the credit of the account from INSPECTIONAL SERVICES SALARIES AND WAGES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

EMS SALARIES AND WAGES \$15,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Sincerely

Jonathan F. Mitchell

JFM/smt

Mayor



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL

June 8, 2017

ORDERED: that the sum of **FIFTEEN THOUSAND DOLLARS (\$15,000)** now standing to the credit of the account from **INSPECTIONAL SERVICES SALARIES AND WAGES** be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

EMS SALARIES AND WAGES \$15,000

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



City of New Bedford Department of Emergency Medical Services 181 Hillman Street, Bldg. 4 New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 508-9916390 Fax 508-9916238



May 30, 2017

Mayor Jonathan Mitchell 133 William St. New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell;

The EMS Department is asking that you submit a request to the City Council on our behalf to transfer \$15,000.00 into our Salaries and Wages Account. The shortfall is due to a large payroll settlement that we paid earlier this Fiscal Year.

Respectfully;

Steven E. Arruda, NREMT-P

Deputy Director of EMS